22nd July 2013

We would like to put forward our objections to the proposed Gypsy/Traveller site
GTO4,

1/ Owing to the history of the Fosse Way this does not seem to be an appropiate
position for a Travellers site. As there is most likely considerable archaological
remains in the area which would be destroyed by the development, has anyone
actually given any consideration to this??

2/ The area is prone to flooding.

3/ Facilities in Harbury village ie Doctors surgery. School etc would be stretched
to cope with the extra intake.

4/ The site has no mains drainage, electricity etc.

5/ Access in and out of the proposed site wouuld be dangerous, and would cost huge
amounts of money. The Fosse Way is a very fast moving, busy road, and tends to be quite
an accident spot.

6/ Recent housing development in the area has been very controlled and in Harbury
village has only been made available to people with connections to the village i e
Born Here, Parents living here or work here.
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